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As we come to the close of 2022, and reflect on the ups & downs of the year, I’d like to take this
opportunity to thank everyone for their support. The ongoing labour market challenges & talk of
a recession in 2023, makes it makes it difficult to determine what we might expect in the
upcoming year. 

We take comfort in knowing that we are privileged to work in an incredibly supportive
community and are part of a connected network of service providers in New Westminster. 
 From programs for youth, seniors & people with disabilities, service providers come together to
provide support for our most vulnerable residents. We're so glad to be part of this group of
organizations & look forward to strengthening our partnerships in community. 

To all our clients, we truly appreciate your patience as we work through the challenges this year
of emerging from the pandemic. Your adaptability in meeting with us virtually & in-person has
not gone unnoticed & we thank you. It’s been a very busy time at the centre. We’ve worked with
over 1200 clients on job search, training needs & job starts, in addition to connecting with the
community  at a number of events & various outreach locations. 

And finally I am so grateful for the hard working staff at the centre. Please know that I
appreciate your commitment & passion for helping clients and working together as a team. It is
through your hard work that we have been able to accomplish all our successes. 2022 was a
transition year, moving from virtual to in-person services and you didn’t skip a beat. You are an
amazing team to work with & I appreciate all you do. 

Wishing everyone a successful 2023 filled with Peace & Joy. ~ Tracey




NEW WESTMINSTER

 Holiday Office Hours: 
Mon, Dec. 26 - Office Closed
Tues. Dec. 27 - Office Closed

Mon, Jan. 2 -  Office Closed



A YEAR END MESSAGE FROM TRACEY FRASER, GENERAL MANAGER:
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Wishing all our clients, business & community partners in 
New Westminster a happy holiday season! 

However you celebrate, we wish you peace, good health 
& joy.  May 2023 bring you much success!

    This is an amazing space, with amazing people,
who all have travelled their own paths to arrive here

in this place! So they really understand and want to

help you succeed -Google Review
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Employers. Do you need support connecting to job seekers?  Do you

need a place to promote your job opportunities? DYK that we have a

job board in our Resource Centre that is accessed by local job seekers.

There's no cost to post your jobs at our centre & we're happy to

promote the postings through our social media network as well. Hosting

a Job Fair? We'd be happy to host it at our centre. 
Call us at 604-522-9701 & we'll be happy to help you out! 

Living by our values. 
Our staff are committed to supporting

our community in a variety of ways. In

December, staff raised funds to support a

family in New Westminster that had

fallen on hard times. We are grateful to

be able to provide support to a client to

make their holidays a little brighter.  

Monthly Resume Writing, Cover Letter & Career Planning Workshops
Monthly Interview Skills Workshops
Drop in at the New West Public Library Main Branch 3rd Wednesday of

every month
Drop in at the Queensborough Recreation Centre every Tuesday 

Workshops at the Welcome Centre January & February 
Mar. 2 - Disability Hiring Fair hosted by WorkBC Centre New

Westminster in partnership with the City of New West. 

What's Coming Up at WorkBC Centre New Westminster in 2023 for

Jobseekers:

       from 4 - 6pm

.

F I N D  O U T  M O R E  A B O U T  T H E  W O R K S H O P S  W E  O F F E R .  V I S I T  O U R 

W E B P A G E  &  G O  T O  T H E  C A L E N D A R S  T A B .  W O R K B C C E N T R E - 


N E W W E S T M I N S T E R . C A / C A L E N D A R S /
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For the latest info follow us:

You can reach us at: 
604-522-9701

 info-newwestminster@workbc.ca 
workbccentre-newwestminster.ca

Season's Greetings! 
Holiday Hours: Our centre will be closed for the

holidays on on December 26th & December 27th 

and January 2, 2023.

 Is your business

hiring in the New

Year? The WorkBC

Wage subsidy is a

financial

reimbursement to

employers who

hire & train eligible

job seekers. 

FMI contact us at
604-522-9701. 


